
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Your safety is our number one priority 
 
At Johns Hopkins, we have taken multiple steps to make sure 

your MRI exam goes safely and smoothly. As part of our new 

safety measures, you might see staff wearing different types of 

masks or other protective items.  

 

Below is a short summary to share with your child, for more 

information, please visit www.hopkinschildrens.org/covid-19.   

 

 

 

In the hallways and waiting room areas, you’ll see patients 

and staff wearing cloth or surgical masks, just like you! 

 

 
 

 

Our waiting rooms are spaced further apart for social 

distancing. The new, temporary visitor’s policy is that 

only one parent can accompany their child.  

 

 

 

During your MRI exam, you might see staff wearing face 

shields or different types of masks. This is an extra layer 

of protection for hospital workers.  

 

 

 

We carefully clean all the equipment before and after 

every patient. We use special cleaning products to make 

sure everything is properly sanitized. 
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If your child’s MRI is scheduled with Mollie Young, our child life specialist, and you 

have any additional questions, please email her at myoung49@jhmi.edu.  
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